
Wed 10th Jan at 10am

Can you email Michelle to let her know if you would like to join. 
michellericetti@lourdes.brighton-hove.sch.uk

Last week we held a Cuppa & Chat 
meet up when parents had a chance 
to sit with a number of Mums & Dads, 
whose children are already at the 
school. It was a chance for anyone to 
ask any nagging questions, completely 
informal and no holds barred.

Feedback was great and a few people who 
couldn’t join the original meet up asked if we 
could hold a final one – which we thought was 
a great idea!  

No matter how big or small, if you’d like to ask 
anything - then do come along.

Cuppa &.chat..

Tea or coffee?
“I’ve never done this 

before and was just 

trying to feel my way. 

Thanks” 

“Can you thank the parents 

for giving me a full picture of 

school life”

“Thank you that was really helpful!”
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